

# The GRAA Newsletter

Educating for Life and Eternity

March 15, 2019 www.graa.com 616.791.9797 |

## IN THE TWINKLING OF AN EYE

#### 2019-2020 GRAA Application & Enrollment NOW OPEN!

Dear parents, you may now apply\* or enroll your students for next school year! You may find the link and the "how to" help on our website www.graa.com

\*\*Special gift of a FREE embroidered uniform polo for your student next year IF the following are completed before May 24th:

- (New Students only)
   Application\* is completed.
- 2. (News students only) **Application\* fee is paid.**
- 3. Enrollment packet is complete
- 4. Enrollment fee is paid



\*GRAA uses the term "apply" & "application" for the New Student's pre-enrollment application.

### SCHOOL CLOSING UPDATES!

We encourage parents and students to register online at www.wzzm13.com to **receive a text message** with your school's closing or delay information. Just click on the closings link at

www.wzzm13.com/text-alerts
In an event of a school closing, tune into local TV channels 8 and 13 to

see if GRAA is listed.

A ONEcall will also be made to your current number on file in Renweb.





Grades K-8 visiting our friends in the nursing homes this past Monday.

**SABBATH BEGINS** Friday: 7:48 pm

NS SABBATH ENDS
Saturday: 7:50 pm

### THIS WEEK'S BIBLE VERSE

"Behold! I tell you a mystery. We shall not all sleep, but we shall all be changed, in a moment, in the twinkling of an eye, at the last trumpet. For the trumpet will sound, and the dead will be raised imperishable, and we shall be changed. For this perishable body must put on the imperishable, and this mortal body must put on immortality."

1 Corinthians 15:51-53

### VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: Tuesday Hot Lunch

Proceeds from Tuesday hot lunch, will go towards the HS music tour to Puerto Rico, this spring.

Volunteers are needed to support this fundraiser.

Help is needed 10:30am-12:30pm each Tuesday. Please, email or call the office to sign-up for a day you can help.

### **Bottle & Can Donations**

Empty bottles and cans will be accepted by 8th grade to help raise money for their class trip. White collection bins will be in the connector and by the gym.

# Elementary Collecting Box Tops

We are continuing to collect Box Tops! Box tops collected help raise money towards education. The class with the most Box Tops also wins a free pizza party! (see example below)

Deadline is the week off the last day of the quarter.



#### PAPER GATOR

The collection bin is in the GRAA parking lot. Please drop off **ANY** form of paper **EXCEPT**: cardboard & grocery item boxes. **Money is given to the school based on the weight of our collection bin!** The proceeds will go into our Worthy Student Fund.